
Your Name 

Street Address 

City, ST ZIP Code 

Date 

Doug McMillon 

President and CEO 

Walmart 

Street Address 

City, ST ZIP Code 

RE:  Walmart’s Decision to Stop Political Contributions to Members of Congress Who Opposed the 

Certifying the Results of the 2020 Presidential Election 

 

Dear Doug McMillon: 

I have been a customer of Walmart for __ years.  I have appreciated the price and variety of products your 

company makes available for my family shopping needs.  The customer service I experience at Walmart 

has been nearly flawless.  However, Mr. McMillion, something has happened to change my mind about 

shopping at your company.   

I read in the January 12 of the New York Times where your company has decided to “indefinitely” suspend 

political donations to members of Congress who voted on January 6 against certifying the results of the 

November 3rd presidential election.  To be honest with you, I am fed up with Corporate America spending 

money that was made by my purchases to lobby Congress on issues that run contrary to my and my 

family’s values.   

Until Walmart changes its position on this matter, and I read from Walmart’s spokesperson, Randy 

Hargrove of this change in policy, I will no longer choose to patronize any Walmart.  In fact, I am 

preparing to begin telling and encouraging my friends and family to also stop patronizing Walmart and to 

shop at other businesses that are patriotic and support our family values.  I will be working on organizing 

and putting together a list of alternative businesses that we can support instead of financing your corporate 

lobbying efforts. 

A wise man once said, “There is only one boss-the customer.  And he can fire everybody in the company 

from the chairman on down, simply by spending his money somewhere else.”   Mr. McMillon, I plan to heed 

Sam Walton’s advice.  For the time being, You’re fired! 

Thank you for your time and consideration with this important matter.   

Sincerely, 

Your Name 


